POOR ORIGINAL

Metropolitan Edison Company APR 2 41975
ATTN: Mr. R. C. Arnold
Vice President
Post Office Box 542
Reading, Pemasylvania 19603

Gentlemen:

This coacerns & lstter datad FPebrusry 10, 1975, (cocpy enclosed as
Attachment A) to you from our Region I Office in King of Prussia
Pennsylvania, whirkh indicated that your response iam a letter dated
Janusry 20, 1975, to Itam 4 of a Sotice of Viclation which was sent
to you on December 20, 1974, wes not considered an sdequate respouse
and was being referred to this offics for resolution. Item & ef the
Hotice of Violatiom concerns the mamner in which fish were sampled as
part 3f the fish impingement study.

Wa have reviewed your reply of Jammary 20, 1975, and have discussed
the satter with respect to the requirements of Sectiom 4.1.1.A of
Appendix B of the Technical Specifications for Three Mile Ialand
Unit 1 with the Division of KResactor Licensing, Office of FRuclear
Reactor Regulation. As a result ¢f this review and discussion we
understand that Mr. R. Bevan, of the Environmental Projects staff of
Reactor Licensing, has discussed this matter with Mr., S. Lawyer,

a member of your etaff, and that action has been initiated to revise

and clarify the requiremants of Appendix B Tecimiecal Specification
6.1.1.A.

Witk the understanding that action is being taken to revise and clarify
Techmical Specificatiom 4.1.1.A., we plan to take pe further actiom
at this time.

Sincerely,

Driginal signed by
J. G. Davis
John G. Pavis
Depaty Director fer
Field Operations
- Office of Imspection

and Enforcement W
Enc losure : L .
As stated ¢
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